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Fiona Cameron - General Manager 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Janet Peach - Service Manager 
05 October 2001 15:17 
Fiona Cameron - General Manager 
Sultan 

Fiona, 

Increase in staff for any proposed changes would need an increase in wward clerk hours by 10 per week to 30. (long 
shot but if any money available it would also be good to increase ward clerk hours on Daedalus by the same). 

I cannot find anything about the contract for the Knapman practice. Val doesn’t remember seeing anything and 
nothing inthe files sory. Jan 
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